

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

Milk Board 2301 North Cameron Street Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408

717/787-4194

1638

WEB SITE: http://www.mmb.pa.gov

E-mail: RA-PMMB@pa.gov

No.

BULLETIN

January 5, 2024

HAULERS EMPLOYING NON-CERTIFIED WEIGHER/SAMPLERS

Weigher/sampler certificates issued by the Milk Board expire each year on December 31.

As of January 5, 2024, over 200 weigher/sampler certificates have not been renewed for the 2024 certification year.

It is a violation of the Milk Marketing Law for milk haulers to employ non-certified weigher/samplers to pick up milk from farms.

Board Staff reviews hauler and dealer records to identify the use of non-certified weigher/samplers. Legal referrals will be made when Staff identifies the use of a non-certified weigher/sampler.

Staff requests that milk haulers review the certification status of their weigher/samplers and ensure that they all hold valid 2024 certifications.

Contact the Board office at 717-787-4194 with any questions regarding weigher/sampler certifications.

PENNSYLVANIA MILK BOARD

Heza heth Webright

Elizabeth Albright, Secretary

IF YOU REQUIRE THIS INFORMATION IN AN ALTERNATE FORMAT, CALL (717) 787-4194 OR 800-654-5984 (PA RELAY SERVICE FOR TDD USERS).